
“Provide a safe and reliable transportation network that serves all people and respects the environment”

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 
P.O. BOX 942873, MS–49  |  SACRAMENTO, CA 94273–0001 
(916) 654-6130 |  FAX (916) 653-5776  TTY 711
www.dot.ca.gov

September 2023 

NON-DISCRIMINATION POLICY STATEMENT 

The California Department of Transportation, under Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 
1964, ensures “No person in the United States shall, on the ground of race, color, or 
national origin, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be 
subjected to discrimination under any program or activity receiving federal financial 
assistance.” 

Caltrans will make every effort to ensure nondiscrimination in all of its services, 
programs and activities, whether they are federally funded or not, and that services 
and benefits are fairly distributed to all people, regardless of race, color, or national 
origin. In addition, Caltrans will facilitate meaningful participation in the transportation 
planning process in a non-discriminatory manner. 

Related federal statutes, remedies, and state law further those protections to include 
sex, disability, religion, sexual orientation, and age.  

For information or guidance on how to file a complaint, or obtain more information 
regarding Title VI, please contact the Title VI Branch Manager at (916) 639-6392 or visit 
the following web page: https://dot.ca.gov/programs/civil-rights/title-vi.  

To obtain this information in an alternate format such as Braille or in a language other 
than English, please contact the California Department of Transportation, Office of 
Civil Rights, at PO Box 942874, MS-79, Sacramento, CA 94274-0001; (916) 879-6768  
(TTY 711); or at Title.VI@dot.ca.gov.  
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